Infand Wetlands Commission
Regular Meeting
Final Minutes
May 1, 2014

Chairman Lee Reichart called the Inland Wetlands meeting to order at 7:.00 p.m. Members in attendance
were: Nat Trumbull, Jon Mitchell, alternate Amanda Lindberg seated for Allsa Morrison and Deborah
Downie seated for Raul Ferreira who were absent. Inland Wetlands Enforcement Officer Candace Paimer

was also present.

Administrative Note:
There will be no mesting in the month of June unless there is new business and no meeting in July, 2014.

OLD BUSINESS:

IW #14-04MOD Tom Buxton — TFB3 LLC - Modification to increase storm drainage discharge from
previously approved 16.8 cfs (Q25) to 22.0 cfs (Q25) to allow future developed storm run-off interconnect
into the previously approved system. Property located 100 & 102 So. Broad St., Pawcatuck. Assessor's

Map 25 Block 1 Lots 5 & 6 Zone LS-5 & RR-80

Mr. Ed Wenke, Project Engineer was present to address this application. He stated the impervious
surfaces remain unchanged and the water flowing through Spruce Meadows still occurs with no impact.
Note, there is a change in one pipe size. This application will be put together in preparation for a special
use permit application in the near future. Ms. Downie moved to approve the application as presented.
Mr. Trumbull seconded. All in favor 5-0.

Review of Outstanding Minutes: Mr. Trumbull moved to approve the minutes from 4/3/14. Ms. Downie
seconded. All in favor 5-0.

Adjournment: Mr. Mitchell motioned to adjourn the meeting. Ms. Lindberg seconded. All in favor 5-0.
Meeting adjourned at 7:13 p.m.

Nick Salerna,Secretary




